
Science
Uses Scientific inquiry

Two more weeks left,WOW! This Thursday, May 15 is our “End of the Year “ picnic from noon to 1PM on
the upper playground. I am looking forward to spending this time with all of you.

Our theme this week is “Beach Week”, to look forward to our summer break. Our large group activities
will include an ocean process art craft using gold fish crackers, rainbow fish using tin foil and oil
pastels,painting sea shells, saltwater painting and fish stamping. The books we will be reading are, “Pete
at the Beach” by James Dean, “The Night Before Summer Vacation” by Natasha Wing and “This Beach is
Loud” by Sammantha Cotterill.

In our small groups we will be playing the card game “Go Fish”,reading the book “Ten Happy Whales” by
Annie Auerbach and doing the the counting activities that are included in the book and exploring a sea
life hands on specimen center.

Our spiritual lesson will be based on the book “Jack Giorgio, Future Priest” by Katie Warner. This book is
special because Father Jim thought our preschool friends would enjoy it. It is a beautiful tale that
emphasizes the heroic nature of the Catholic priesthood while celebrating and encouraging holy
vocations.

Have a great week and please continue to pray for each other.
 
God Bless,
Teresa Evans

Mon. 05/12 Pizza lunch
Wed. 05/14 Muffins with mom
Thurs. 05/15 Preschool picnic noon to 1
Fri. 05/16 Pasta lunch
 

GREETINGS PARENTS!
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